
MAD RIVER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
Special Session – January 26, 2022 

 

The Mad River Township Trustees met in special session Wednesday, January 26, 2022, at the Mad River Township Firehouse and via 

Facebook Live. 

 

Present:   Trustee McClure, Trustee Young and Trustee Pettit.  Absent: Fiscal officer Rudy. 

 

Trustee Pettit called the meeting to order at 4:06 pm, followed by the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Those in attendance included: Tim Howard, Kevin Siferd, Rick Hanna, David Babcock, Paul Avery, Jeremy Whitacre, Ben Beair, 

Tammy Collins, and Jason Hodge 

 
At 4:09 pm Trustee McClure moved to enter executive session for the purpose of discussing possible land acquisition with members 
of Enon Village Council, Enon Mayor, and Enon Village Administrator …… Seconded by Trustee Young, motion carried 3-0. 
 
At 5:08 pm Trustee Young moved to come out of executive session and return to regular session. Seconded by Trustee McClure, 
motion carried 3-0. 
 

At 5:10 pm, Trustee Young moved to adjourn. Seconded by Trustee McClure, motion carried 3-0.  


